
 

 

Winnipeg Police Board Hosting Engagement Opportunities 
for the Winnipeg Police Service 2026 – 2030 Strategic Plan  

As the civilian governance body for the Winnipeg Police Service, the Winnipeg Police Board is 
committed to ensuring that the needs, values, and expectations of the community are reflected in 
how policing is delivered in the City of Winnipeg. The Board accomplishes this by establishing a 
strategic plan for the Winnipeg Police Service.   

The Board is inviting all those who live, work, or visit the City of Winnipeg to share their visions 
for policing, the areas where policing is effective or where it could be done differently, and what 
changes are recommend to bring transformational change to policing and public safety in 
Winnipeg. 

Community consultations sessions, open to the public, will be held: 

• June 25, 2025: Bronx Park Community Centre, 720 Henderson Highway, 5:00p.m-
7:00p.m. 

• July 23, 2025: Fort Rouge Leisure Centre/Osborne Library, 625 Osborne Street, 
5:00p.m.-7:00p.m. 

Individuals are also able to provide input directly to the Board through an online survey and 
submission form on the Board’s website, www.winnipeg.ca/policeboard until August 31, 2025. 

The Board will also be engaging with organizations, community groups, and leaders representing 
Winnipeg’s diverse community to hear their needs, values, and expectations of policing. Focused 
discussions are being held with leaders from a broad range of sectors, including: 

• Newcomer, cultural, and faith organizations 
• Indigenous leadership, organizations, businesses, and community members 
• Child, family, and youth serving organizations, education, and student representatives  
• Community organizations practicing or advocating in social services, health, and 

community safety and wellbeing 
• Businesses, retail, and labour 

Input from the community will inform the priorities and objectives for the police service for the 
next five years. 

Anyone who may be interested in attending events hosted by the Board during this process is 
encouraged to contact wpb@winnipeg.ca, or consult the Board’s website for more information. 

 
Media inquiries should be directed to wpb@winnipeg.ca 
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